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Open Evening 
School will be opening its doors to prospective students and their parents on the evening of Thursday 
October 17th, starting at 6.00pm. In order to prepare the school for the evening, students and parents 
are advised that the school day will finish for all current students at 12.30pm on the afternoon of 
Thursday October 17th. The Green Bus will be operating a full service that will depart from the turning 
circle at 12.50pm. 
 
 
Slovenia 2020 Trip  
This trip is aimed at those in year 8 but there may be some spare places for other students. Any 
interested students who have not already done so should contact Mr Webster by email as soon as 
possible (awebster@kefw.org). This trip takes place during the first eight days of next year's summer 
holiday and full details are available in the parents' section of the school website. To find out more and 
help you decide whether this is the trip for your son/daughter an evening presentation will take place 
on Tuesday, October 15th, from 6 - 7 pm in the Yorke Hall. 
 
 
School Bank Account 
Please be advised that the school bank account name has changed.  Therefore, should you wish to send 
cheques into school for payment of anything other than, catering, examination costs or peripatetic music 
lesson, please make the cheque payable to Five Ways School Public Account. 
 
 
Food Preparation and Nutrition Practical and Test Dates  
Tuesday 15th October  
Year 11 - NEA1 Section B Write up  
Year 8A - Potato Pie  
 
Wednesday 16th October  
Year 7A  - Scones  
Year 9 - Chicken Portioning with Seasoning  
 
Thursday 17th October  
Year 11 - Finish Section B Write up Notes for Section C  
Year 7C - Scones  
Open Evening - Competitions - UCB Year 10 and 11 - Future chef Year 7,8,9.  
 
Friday 18th October  
Year 10 - Dolmades  
Year 8B -  Bolognaise  
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